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Mylotta, Pamela A - DNR

From: Mylotta, Pamela A - DNR
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 2:45 PM
To: kbugel@gilesengr.com
Cc: saf@thekenmoregroup.com; Alles, Andy J - DNR; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR
Subject: Westfield Way - BRRTS # 02-68-594047

Hello Kevin, 
 
Thank you for discussing the Wesƞield Way project with me and updaƟng me on your site informaƟon and plans. 
 
The DNR received your January 18, 2024 submiƩal for the Wesƞield Way project, which has BRRTS# 02-68-594047, 
which included a fee for DNR review.    
 
As we are sƟll in the process of reviewing the submiƩal, you’ve asked whether DNR can provide some interim feedback 
on your proposal to conduct an excavaƟon in the area around SB-2 with the objecƟve of removing the majority of the 
contaminated soil. The DNR concurs that removing soil contaminaƟon that may pose a vapor or groundwater risk is a 
meaningful interim or final remedial acƟon to take. As we discussed, it is recommended that you consider collecƟng 
excavaƟon confirmaƟon samples, especially in the base and in proximity to the building.  
 
Interim acƟons, like the proposed excavaƟon, may be conducted prior to compleƟng or receiving final approval of a site 
invesƟgaƟon.  Interim acƟons may ulƟmately be all that is needed for a site remediaƟon.  Your client may choose to 
proceed with the excavaƟon and provide the documentaƟon of that work to support the site invesƟgaƟon 
documentaƟon and DNR’s review of it. 
 
I hope this email provides you with the assistance you need to advise your client on next steps.  If your client decides to 
move ahead with the excavaƟon work prior to receiving our review of the January submiƩal, please let us know if we 
should proceed with the fee review of the submiƩal now or pause the review unƟl receiving the excavaƟon 
documentaƟon, which would be a good supplement to round out the submiƩed informaƟon.  As a standard reminder, 
our reviews may include requests for addiƟonal informaƟon or invesƟgaƟon. 
 
Please contact me if you’d like addiƟonal input on this issue. 
Pam 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Pamela A. Mylotta 
Southeast Region Team Supervisor – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
141 NW Barstow St, Rm. 180                    **New Mailing Address** 
Waukesha, WI 53188 
 
Phone: (414) 374-2423    
pamela.mylotta@wisconsin.gov 
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